Michael Drake

Many of us rely on our water wells for our homes. Water is life. We cannot chance having our wells
contaminated by gas drilling activities. Do not allow any gas drilling activities in our watershed.

In addition, The National Academy of Sciences found streams near gas wells are negatively
impacted by runoff and sedimentation, harming benthic life, fish and other wildlife. The DRBC has
a mission to protect our resources. Make the ban on natural gas drilling permanent. Eliminate
Section 440.5



